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Commander’s Message 

Comrades, last month our Post #9483 and Post #9251 (Pennington-Moye) donated funds to the 

Veterans Outreach Center. Our combined donations totaled $4,000. Check out the VOC's 

Facebook page for their thank you www.facebook.com/vocroc1973. The VFW believes reaching 

out to our communities is vital to our organization. Developing relationships with community 

leaders, media, school faculty and local civic groups can greatly assist in achieving the VFW 

mission.  We are honored to support the VOC's mission. 

Our next meeting is February 8th, 2023.  Dinner at 6:15 with the meeting starting at 7:00PM. 

As always, membership is a priority in order to keep our post growing. Recruit a new member 

and help bring our membership up. If you know someone who may qualify for VFW 

membership, encourage them to attend one of our meetings. 

We're honored to have added a new member to our ranks, Carl Raymond. let's welcome Carl as 

our brother. Thank you Carl for your service. The veterans of Post 9483 welcome you home. 

The Post is also looking for a member to coordinate our youth activities: Voice of Democracy 

and Patriot's Pen. 

As a reminder, with winter weather upon us, if there is bad weather and there are many 

closings and delays, PLEASE assume that our meeting will be canceled.  Don't risk your safety to 

attend a meeting. 

I look forward to serving and ask for your help to make this year a success. 

Lane Corson, Commander  

Events and Significant Date 

February 4, 1941 the USO was incorporated 

February 23, 1945 Marines raised the Flag on Iwo Jima 

February 28, 1991 Persian Gulf Cease-Fire Declared 



Chaplain’s Report 

Sick Call:  Tom Burns, currently at the Canandaigua VA. 

If anyone is aware of a sick or deceased member please contact 

Chaplain Nate Browning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Contacts 

Post 9483 Office 

           Email: webstervfw9483@gmail.com 

Commander: Lane Corson 

             Phone: 585-747-7857    

             Email: lcorson@rochester.rr.com 

Quartermaster: Craig Tower 

              Phone: 585-305-7446 

              Email: craigltower61@gmail.com 

Service Officer: Lane Corson 

               Phone: 585-747-7857 

               Email: lcorson@rochester.rr.com 

Chaplain: Nate Browning                    

              Phone: 585-330-2306 

                Email: nbrowning176@yahoo.com     

   

              

Post Calendar 

Future Meetings 

March  8, 2023 

April 12, 2023 

May 10, 2023  

Meetings will be held at the Elk's Club, 1066 

Jackson Road, Webster, NY 
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